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Oregon's vote by mail system is effective. It increases voter turnout and allows voters 

to be more informed about their choices as they can research candidates and issues 

while they fill out their ballot. It also provides a physical paper trail of each ballot cast.  

 

There is no data that shows in person voting leads to better outcomes. If anything, 

forcing voters to take time off work discriminates against everyday working 

Oregonians.  


